
FOOTBALL DEMANDS
HEALTH

For 100% Food

Value Demand

"GILT EDGE"

Says Paul Young---

Have you been wondering
what gives Paul Young his
stamina and drive, why he's
always in the game and gets
most of the tackles? Then
take a tip from us-

"Strong bones and teeth,
sound muscle and tissue,
physical energy and mental
alertness ; all come out of
the milk bottle . That's why
most really healthy people
drink two glasses a DAY."

Doctors recommend milk
as one of your essential
foods . It contains most
health - giving vitamins .
When you order milk specify
GILT EDGE pasteurized, be-
cause it's extra-flavored,
and at the same time gives
ycu milk in its purest form .

PAUL YOUNG
Star Center

on Oklahoma's
Gridiron Squad

Norman Milk and Ice Cream Company
Phone 130	 Norman, Okla.


